Debra Thompson

From:

Michael, Erin A (DOH) <erin.michael@alaska.gov>

Sent:

Tuesday, September 6, 2022 4:17 PM

To:

Debra Thompson

Subject:

Housing Task Force

To Whom it May Concern,

I would like to formally request to be appointed to the Petersburg Housing Task Force in my capacity Petersburg's Public Health Nurse. Access to safe and affordable housing is an essential component of a healthy community and I would like to assist Petersburg in regards to this topic to the best of my ability. Thank you very much for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Erin Michael RN, PHN III, M.S.N.
Petersburg and Wrangell Public Health Center
Phone 907-772-4611
Fax 907-772-4617
P.O. Box 377
Petersburg, AK 99833
erin.michael@alaska.gov